
 

                                                

High-quality, accredited online state university degree programs at affordable tuition rates 

 

Online Master’s Degree Program Information Sessions 

Rowland Unified School District is pleased to announce a collaborative partnership with 

Academic Partnerships and will be hosting information sessions for online Master’s degree & 

Bachelor Completion degrees available through several universities.  These high-quality online 

programs are available through reputable, recognized state universities that have been 

specifically designed for working teachers with busy schedules.   

A representative will be holding informational meetings on a “come and go” basis at the times below 

Date Time Location 

Tues, Nov. 27 3PM-6PM District Office Board Room 

This is a ‘rolling presentation’ so please come at any time between 3-6. 

Program Benefits: 

 Fully online, access course lectures from university faculty at your convenience, 

online cohorts 

 Complete in 18-20 months 

 No GRE  required if other admissions criteria are met 

 Up to $8,000 in grant funds possible for the M.Ed. in “high need” areas of Math, 

Science, Special Education, Literacy, and ESL/ELL. 

 Several schools give California teachers the same tuition rate as in-state students 

 Teachers  may pay by course and access financial aid for these programs  

 At least 5 start dates offered per year-offering entrance flexibility  

 Take 1 course at a time in an accelerated 5 to 7 week format 

Please note: University of Texas Arlington is offering $1,000 scholarships to the first 300 students who apply for their 

Master’s in Mathematics, Science or Literacy Studies and are accepted!  TEACH Grant (up to 8,000) will be discussed 

and other financial aid options. Three new degrees from Arizona State are now offered-M.Ed for Gifted and Talented, 

M.Ed in ESL/ELL and M.Ed in Early Childhood starting in January. 

This is an ongoing effort to provide this outstanding professional development opportunity for our teachers and staff.  

For more information, you may also contact Cheryl Lyman at 310-930-8788 or at 

cheryl.lyman@academicpartnerships.com.  RSVP appreciated but not necessary! 
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